
To:  File No.: S7-18-21 
From:  Office of Public Engagement 
Date:   7/11/23 
Re:  Virtual Meeting with Healthy Markets Association 
 
On July 11, 2023, Chair Gensler and SEC staff met with Healthy Markets Association to discuss, among 
other matters, the following proposed rule below. Healthy Markets indicated that they are generally 
supportive of better disclosure and suggested the SEC review their comment letter on the proposed 
rule. 

• Reporting of Securities Loans – S7-18-21 
 

Members of the SEC included:  
• Chair Gary Gensler 
• Heather Slavkin Corzo, Director of Policy 

 
Representatives from Healthy Markets Assn. included:  

• Ty Gellasch, President and Chief Executive Officer 
• Chris Nagy, Research Director 
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